



HELP DECIDE HOW £20m will be spent on Sutton Coldfield over the next 10 years

Dear Resident, Employee, Visitor or Business

We need you to help shape the future of Sutton Coldfield.

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/BFRSCPlan/

Please complete this survey to tell us how you feel about Sutton Coldfield, communicate the changes you would like to see made, and how you would like this funding to be spent. All completed surveys will have the opportunity to enter into a draw with the winner receiving £500 to award to a Sutton Coldfield based community group or charity of their choice.



Sutton Coldfield has been chosen as one of 75 towns across the country to receive up to £20 million, over the next ten years, as part of the UK Government's **Plan for Neighbourhoods programme.**

Simply put, the programme is designed to:-

- Help local neighbourhoods thrive;
- Make communities better able to tackle the challenges they face;
- Ensure local people have a real say in what happens in their area.

The government requires that investments are considered across a range of categories including:

- enhancing community cohesion
- regenerating high streets
- enhancing green spaces
- promoting skills
- provision and business support
- tackling housing needs
- promoting health and well-being.

Boldmere Futures CIC has been tasked by Sutton Coldfield Town Council to seek the views of working aged people and people with disabilities across Sutton Coldfield, but not exclusively and so views from everyone are welcome, whether you be a resident, employee, visitor or business. As well as completing the survey linked above, we would welcome any qualitative feedback that you may have which can be sent to info@boldmere.org with suggestions for improvements and any needs that need to be addressed.